


2

Daytime contact number 

 

 

Write your submission 

To whom this may concern, 

 

I write to you to oppose the inclusion of a quarry in Amendment C158 – Beveridge North West PSP 

 

This could potentially expose myself, my family and our community to the dangers of silicosis.  

 

A quarry will bring traffic congestion, noise, dust, vibrations and impact the health and wellbeing of all 

residents.  

 

The Northern Highway already struggles to cope with the traffic of residents and the proposed quarry 

access road will further impact this, there are up to 30 vehicle movements expected from the quarry in 

peak hours along with a minimum of 70 truck movements in non-peak hour periods. This will lead to 

dangerous queues onto the Hume Freeway, which currently happens during peek hour , leaving traffic 

vulnerable out on the Hume Freeway banked up in the emergency lane. 

 

A quarry will destroy the landscape and liveability of Wallan. It will impact the delivery of social 

infrastructure Wallan desperately needs. The quarry and buffer zone will impact on the open space, local 

convenience centre, school, residential land, and landscape values of the Beveridge North West Precinct 

Structure Plan.  

 

The quarry does not fit in the development of an important growth area. It will have serious adverse 

effects on residents for more than 30 years, with no net community benefit.  

 

Mitchell Shire Council has rejected the planning application twice for this quarry in Wallan/Beveridge, as 

the community does not want this, please consider my objection to the proposed quarry, as we do not 

need this in a growth corridor.  






